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Steve Barnier

From: Nita Roberts [generaimanager@bunjum.com]

Sent: Thursday, 5 September 2013 9:31 AM

To: Steve Barnier

Ce: Christine Clark

Subject: Bunjum Aboriginal Cooperative EQI for nemination to the BSC Aboriginal Community
Advisory Committee

Importance: High

Dear Steve,

Bunjum Board of Directors resolved at their constituted meeting on 29/8/13 to put forward the Cooperatives
Expression of Interest via nomination to the Ballina Shire Council Aboriginal Community Advisory Committee,

Qur Organisation nominated Representative is Carolyn Roberts and Alternative Rep Nita Roberts.
Can you please consider the above nomination and formally advise the outcome.

We look forward to attending the initial meeting of the Ballina Shire Council Aboriginal Community Advisory
Committee schedulted for 5/9/13 at 5pm at Council as an observer until formal acceptance of cur nomination.

Please contact if you require further information.

Kind Regards,

Nita Roberts

General Manager

Bunjum Aboriginal Cooperative Limited

Centre Manager- Ballina Aboriginal Child & Family Centre {BACFC)

T: 02 66865644
F: 02 66867430

E: generalmanager@bunjum.com
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